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THANK YOU 
 

Thank you to everyone who came out and supported the 
Poetry Reading! 

 

BLACK HISTORY MONTH 



News You Can Use...  

 VA students: Please turn in your enrollment certification form and a copy of your schedule 

immediately, if you have not already done so.  

 The deadline to apply for spring graduation is Friday March 4th. The graduation application 

is available on the student tab in Pathway. All students who are completing their program of 

study must apply to graduate, even if they do not plan to participate in the graduation cere-

mony. 

 The next ICC meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 1 at 12:45.  

 Employers Day will occur on March 17. 

 Spring Break is March 28-April 1 

 Spring Activities Day will be April 21. 

 

If you are a DACA student, you're invited to attend the first meeting of a new club 

just for you!  The PTC DACA Club will hold its first meeting on February 23, 2016, 

at 12:45 p.m.  If you're on the Greenwood campus, the meeting will be held in 115G.  

This is a PEN meeting, so you can also attend at all PTC campuses.  If you have 

questions, please  contact Sheryl Maffett at 864-941-8616. 

New! 

D2L Tips 
 

 The Are You D2L Ready? widget contains resources for users who are new to D2L. 
 Run a System Check on every computer you use to access D2L. 
 Be sure to clear your browser cookies and cache often to prevent technical difficulties.  
 Change your password/PIN using the Change PIN link in Pathway. 
 Notification settings allow you to set up periodic updates by email or text message about 

assignments, grades, or news items.   
 The D2L Brightspace Pulse app is available for Android or iOS mobile devices. The app al-

lows you to access and view details on upcoming assignments, news, and grades. You can 
download Brightspace Pulse from the Apple Store or Google Play.  

 Student tutorials, guides, technical support information, FAQs and more can be found in 
the My Home page widgets. For more in depth training, you can self-register in the D2L 
Self-Paced training course. Register by clicking on the Self-Registration link in the Re-
sources menu. 

 D2L will be unavailable during scheduled maintenance on the fourth Sunday of each 
month. Maintenance dates are always announced on the D2L Calendar on the D2L homep-
age.  

The A-term Student Evaluation of Instruction Survey are open for all A-term courses and S-

term classes ending March 4th. Please encourage students enrolled in A-term and S-term 

(ending March 4th) courses to complete the surveys. A link to the surveys is posted in Pathway 

under the Student tab, survey channel near the bottom of the page.  a variety of end dates de-

pending on course end dates. 

Support the Photo ARTS Club.  Win the print of your choice on a 20x30 1 inch gallery 

mount.  Tickets may be purchased from any PhotoARTS club member or in room 216-D.  

$1 per ticket, $5 for 6 or $10 for 12.  The drawing will be held March 1. 





The Respiratory Care Club is having a soup sale! Come and enjoy some soup outside of the Student Center and H 

building court yard on Tuesday, February 23 between 12:30-1:30pm! Purchase includes soup, cornbread or crackers, 

choice of drink, and a dessert! All of this for only $6!   

There will be a blood drive on Tuesday, February 23 and Wednesday, February 24 between 10am-3pm 

in the parking lot outside the K building. For your donation, you will receive TBC Reward Points.  

You will need to bring your Donor ID card or a photo ID.  Please drink plenty of water and eat before 

you donate.  Thank you for your support. 

Support the Early Childhood (ECD) Club Gift Basket Fundraiser.  All proceeds will be used to help sponsor the ECD Club 

Literacy Event.  There will be a drawing on March 1st for three baskets: a Gardening Basket, a Grilling Basket and a 

Spa Basket. Obtain your tickets from: Tammie Mallory in 102V (941-8381), Ashley Hollingsworth in 108V (941-8787),  

Rhonda Pendergrass in 110V (941-8507) or any ECD Club member.  Tickets will be on sale from February 15- February 

29.  Prices are: $1 per ticket, $5 for 7 tickets or $10 for 15 tickets.   

Join Lambda Chi Nu, the Nursing Honor Society at Piedmont Technical College for a delicious breakfast at Fatz Cafe on 

Saturday, March 12. Doors open early! Breakfast served 7:00AM-10:00 AM.  Help raise money to support healthy babies 

through the March of Dimes.  Tickets are on sale now - call Gentry at 706-540-3527 or Amber at 706-498-6801 for info. 

More Student Clubs and Activities 









Newberry Soil and Water Conservation District Scholarship Applications Available 

 
The Newberry Soil and Water Conservation District will be awarding two $1,000.00 scholarships to 

graduating seniors or current college students from Newberry County. Each scholarship check will be 

written directly to the college/university the student plans to attend. Applicants must be planning to 

attend and be accepted by a college, university or technical college to pursue a degree in agriculture, 

wildlife biology, forestry, Ag education, environmental natural resources field, or any related field, to be 

determined by discretion of the District, in the fall of 2016.  

 

The Newberry Soil and Water Conservation District in conjunction with the efforts from the Keep New-

berry County Beautiful Program will also be awarding two $500.00 scholarships to graduating seniors or 

current college students from Newberry County. Each scholarship check will be written directly to the 

college/university the student plans to attend.  Applicants must be involved in the community and have 

been accepted by a college, university or technical college to pursue a degree relating to conservation 

efforts in the fall of 2016. 

 

All applications are offered as a fillable .pdf and must be mailed to or dropped off at the Newberry Soil 

and Water Conservation District office located at 719 Kendall Road, Newberry, SC 29108. The deadline 

for all applications will be Tuesday, March 15th, 2016 no later than 4:30 p.m. Applications will not be 

accepted after this deadline. Winners will be chosen anonymously by March 31st, 2016.  

 

Please visit www.nswcd.com to access the application materials. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Danielle Rowe at the Newberry Soil and Water 

Conservation District office at (803) 276-1978 ext.101  

 

Note: This scholarship will be available (upon reapplication every year) for up to 4 years, consecutively 

or non- consecutively. This will not guarantee the applicant will receive the scholarship; however, the 

applicant is not limited to only one scholarship winning. 

http://www.nswcd.com


Continuing Education Courses  

www.ptc.edu/coned  (864) 941-8400 

 

Splash of Color Paint Party 

Create your own 11x14 masterpiece!  No experience necessary to attend this 

fun, interactive painting class.  Here every person is an artist!  Bring your 

friends along to enjoy this fun, exciting learning experience.  You will turn 

a clean canvas into your own unique, one of a kind masterpiece.  Local art-

ist, Alice Rambo will teach a step by step process to make your own acrylic 

work of art. Take your painting with you when you leave.  All materials and 

light refreshment included! 

Cost:  Singles: $30       

Tuesday, March 15 from 6:00 – 9:00 pm 

 

Concealed Weapons Permit 

This course is designed to satisfy the requirements to receive a Con-

cealed Weapons Permit (CWP) in South Carolina. The course is 8 hours in 

length. PTC will provide the hearing/eye protection, training materials, 

fingerprints, firearm, and target. On Saturday, participants must bring 

one box of 22LR ammunition. The Course is presented by the College’s 

Gunsmith Program Coordinator who is NRA Certified in Basic Pistol and 

Home Firearm Safety and an approved CWP instructor for the State of 

South Carolina. 

Cost:  $75 

Saturday, March 12 from 8:00 am – 5:00 pm 

Are you or someone you know seeking employment?  

FULL SCHOLARSHIPS are available for several continuing education programs that may help! Available programs 

include CNA, EMT, Advanced Manufacturing, A+ Certification, and Microsoft Certifications.  

Must be 18+ years old and have a HS diploma or GED. Must be able to pass BG check and drug screen. 

No obligation info sessions: every Tuesday at 10:30am OR 5:30pm - PTC Continuing Education Office- 313 N Emer-

ald Road – Greenwood Campus.  Call (864) 941-8400 for dates and times of info sessions at other campuses. 


